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Health Insurance Standing Committee Statement 

Premium Payment Assistance Program 

As of last week Thursday, 9 July 2020, Approved Health Insurers received a list of candidates approved by the Ministry of 

Health for participation in the Premium Payment Assistance Program for the months of April 2020 and May 2020.  On the 

same day, all Approved Health Insurers were given instructions on where to submit our invoices.  As of Tuesday, 14 July 

2020, all Approved Health Insurers have submitted our invoices to the Ministry of Health.   

We remain committed to working with the Ministry of Health to support our clients through this difficult time. Upon receiving 

notice of the approved candidates for participation in Premium Payment Assistance Program for the month of June 2020, 

the Approved Health Insurers will issue the invoices. 

 

About the Cayman Islands Insurance Association 

The Cayman Islands Insurance Association (“CIIA”) was formed in 2004 to bring together the various associations 

representing the insurance industry in the Cayman Islands. The intention is to create a single body that can respond to and 

advise the public on insurance issues and have a single voice in discussions with the Cayman Islands Monetary Authority, 

who regulate the insurance industry. We have two Standing Committees: the General Insurance Standing Committee 

(“GISC”) and the Health Insurance Standing Committee (“HISC”), and the main board of the Cayman Islands Insurance 

Association which also includes a representative from Life Insurance. 

 

For questions, please contact: 

Health Insurance Standing Committee of the Cayman Islands Insurance Association: 

hisc@ciia.ky  
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